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From: Bill Denneen <bdenneen@kcbx.net>
To: <docket@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 7/24/2011 8:53 AM
Subject: DIABLO

Hello Docket,
      As a Biology Professor back in 1978 I was arrested in front of Diablo because PG&E did not know 
what they were going to do with their nuclear waste. They told  me they would take care of it (Yucca Mt).
Here we are over 30 years later & PG&E is storing this deadly material (which will be here forever) on site 
next to earthquake faults.  Diablo should NOT operate until the waste problem is taken care of--
CLOSE DIABLO DOWN ASAP.
      WILLIAM DENNEEN,  1040 Cielo Lane, Nipomo, 93444   805-929-3647
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